
2022-2023 BISD Middle School Course Selection

Instructions & Timeline

Reminder: All courses must be input to your Choice360 Middle School Plan of Study. We will pull your

schedule directly from what you listed in that account. All plans of study will lock on March 04 at 12 PM. All

course selections must be completed no later than noon on Monday.

Date Task Instructions

Fall 2021 Begin 4 year plans Students enrolled in College and Career during the fall semester will learn
about endorsements and will begin entering 4 year plans.

Jan Date TBD Choice Day You will receive a copy of the 2022-2023 Course Selection Sheet from your
first period teacher. Over the next two days, teachers will spend the first
5-10 minutes of class advising/discussing course options for next year in
each content area. Bring your course selection sheet with you to each
class and circle the classes you would like to take based on your
discussions. You should have chosen 8 credits worth of classes by the end
of January 20. Please consult the BISD Course Catalog for most up-to-date
course info.

January 20: BHS
January 25: CHS

Academic Night Attend our campus program spotlight night if you still have questions
about which courses or pathways to choose. This event is geared towards
incoming freshmen, but open to all.

January 20 -
February  27

Parent Discussions Parents & Students - Check your email for a choice day email with next
step instructions. Discuss your course selections with your parents and
begin the process of inputting your courses in Choices360

January 27 -
February 08

Update Choices360 1. Create or Update your Plan of Study in Choices360.
2. Select your Courses for Next Year.
3. Send parents an invitation to view and approve your plan.

Tuesdays in February
Feb 1 :BHS
Feb 8: CHS
Feb 22: BHS
March 01: CHS

Choices360
Open Lab

We will be hosting come and go Course Selection assistance every
Tuesday night in February at the High Schools. There will be open access
to the computer lab with counselors available to assist you with questions
about Choices360 and/or course selection.

February 01-
February 25

Counselor Visits The counselors will be visiting all students during their English class
periods. When the counselors come, you should have already completed
(or almost completed) your Choices360 selections. The counselors will be
checking that you have input the correct courses and number of required
credits for next year.

February 26 -
March 04

Final Changes Make any final course changes in Choices360. If you have not already, you
must give your parent/guardian access to view and approve your plan.

March 04 Course Changes
Lock

All plans of study in Choices360 will be locked for further changes. Please
reach out to your counselor if there is still an error to be corrected.

https://sites.google.com/boerneisd.net/boerneisdcoursecatalog/home
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1T1HL7VOZ0W380J__wg8Q4nnBVYaYh-TK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M1Ceo2mcXlUMD_ZVikZwWlcI1HviAkvD/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18YYoqyJ9WQxEkSfEPj-5FGQYfUq3NEq4/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HzHbSYcMUd_OZQ5YASM4vtMlwjgN_b1g/view

